Sundbyberg, 16 January 2013
Grace Letter

Dear Sir/Madam,

In order to allow the compilation of the results from 2012 in a clear and transparent way, we kindly ask
you for a grace period of 90 days from our COP deadline. Our COP would be submitted by 8 May 2013.

Yours faithfully,
CBGKaonsult & Information AB

Eva Louise La n s
Manager International Institutions
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